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August 26, 2022 

County Clerk/Registrar of Voters (CC/ROV) Memorandum #22198  

TO: All County Clerks/Registrars of Voters 

FROM: /s/ Robbie Anderson 
Election Counsel 

RE: 2022 General Election:  Write-in Spaces for the office of Superintendent of 
Public Instruction 

As no candidate for the office of State Superintendent of Public Instruction received a 
majority of the votes at the June 7, 2022, Primary Election, Elections Code sections 
8140 and 8141 provide that the office shall be on the November 8, 2022, General 
Election Ballot. 

This memorandum is intended to be a reminder that since the office of State 
Superintendent of Public Instruction is not a voter-nominated office and will be on the 
General Election ballot, ballots must contain spaces for voters to write in the name of a 
qualified write-in candidate. (See Elections Code sec. 13212.) 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Robbie Anderson at 
aanderso@sos.ca.gov or Rachelle Delucchi at rdelucch@sos.ca.gov or (916) 657-2166. 
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